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17th March 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Science Week 28th March - 1st April

We will be holding a Science Week in school during the final week of this term. This will give
pupils an opportunity to study a science topic in depth, carry out some investigations and
celebrate their learning with you.

Look At My Learning Afternoon
As mentioned in our family calendar which was sent out at the start of the year, there will be
an opportunity on Friday the 1st of April for children to share their learning with parents and
carers. You are welcome to pop into your child’s classroom between 2.45-3.05pm.

Please enter individual classrooms through their outside doors. Parents with siblings will be
able to use the outside doors to move from classroom to classroom. Hometime for all
children will be at normal time of 3:15pm. Please do not worry if you can’t attend because all
children will be celebrating their learning in class as well.

Optional Competition
The theme for British Science Week this year is “Growth”. Pupils are invited to create a
poster on the theme of “growth”. These should be on A4 paper and handed in to Ms Reed on
Thursday the 31st of March. Pupils are welcome to use coloured pencils, felt tips, paints -
whatever they like really! The poster should be the child’s own work.

Some ideas:
● how plants grow or interesting facts about specific plants
● the lifecycles of different animals
● how to look after your body to ensure that you grow to be fit and healthy
● the impact of growing cities on wildlife
● the impact of population growth on the environment

We very much hope that the children will enjoy Science Week and look forward to seeing
you in school.

Yours sincerely,

Ms Reed
Ms Reed
Science Subject Leader
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